
Sept. 17/24 

Bernie Wolfe 
 
Principals’ Report –Chris Chartier 
 
Introductions-  
Review of PAC purpose- C Chartier  
 
Admin Report 
Current enrollment – 950  students  
 

• Enrollment is steady 

• Many new staff and students 

• Students are doing an amazing job  

• Volleyball starting up for grade 7 & 8 

• Cross country for grade 3-8- Upcoming meets at Birds Hill Park 

• Intramurals/co-curricular with students 

• Orange shirt day coming up- Sept. 27 students will be encouraged to wear. 

• Meet the Teacher- Sept. 3 was successful 

• SEL time started and seems to be going well 

• Exploring fundraising ideas- hot lunch?? Ideas 

• Terry Fox fundraiser started  

• Terry Fox run to be held on Oct. 4 

• Look at having elections for an executive committee 

• Oct. 24 – Student Led Conferences 

• Students/teachers doing a great job finding busses 

• Bus Patrols started 

• Future PAC meetings? 
 

 
 
What can PAC do for our community?  

 
 
Staffing Update: 

 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Chris Chartier 
 


